Andrew Beattie

From: Rupa Reddy <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 18 August 2016 12:38 PM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION ~ SSD 5066 [Early Works]

| object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

1/. The traffic will be a nightmare. Already during peak hours the M5 and the Moorebank Avenue is a disaster.
2/. Why are you targeting us. We are averagfe income earners who have built here to live a peaceful and quiet life.
You are bringing the problem from Botany and dumping it on our grounds.

3/. the noise pollution,the air and environment pollution due to heavy machinery, the crushing noise,the huge
trucks. Don't the governemt care for us or is it only concerned for some citizens.

4/. Not fare on us. The value of our properties will drop because of all this.

5/. Who wants to live close to an area which makes the surrounding so ugly and less presentable because of all
those huge and different coloured containers parked close to the roads and visible to all.

6/. Please have a heart and go to a more appropriate location which is Badgery Creek and close to the airport
because noise pollution will all be centred to one area away from residential areas.

Yours sincerely,
Rupa Reddy
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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